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Ref No.: IVU/0081/0041 Date: 18/10/2019 

This is to inform you all that the students of B.Sc.B.Ed (ZBC) and B.Sc. (ZBC) will be visiting 
the Indian Veterinary Research Institute (IVRI) on the 31st of October. The trip shall be 
organized by the Department of Applied Sciences and Humanities. One of the main 
objectives of the trip is to educate the students about the Integrated Farming System (IFS) 
which benefits the environment by reducing green house emissions, water pollution, and 
soil erosion. 

The students are advised not to miss this opportunity. The attendees shall be given 
Certificate of Attendance. 

All the Class In-charges of the above mentioned classes are requested to make a list of the 
interested students latest by 24th of October. 
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